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Numbat News 
STRIVE TO EXCEL 

Lunch Orders 
MON -  FRI -  Arola’s Café Bakery 

        9860 6808 

P&C Uniform Shop     

Wednesday 2pm - 3pm 
Top veranda near Rm 14 

Dates to Remember  
 
 

  THURSDAY May 27 
           Numbat Incursion      

      THURSDAY   June 3 
               Reconciliation walk to the PRACC 

  TUESDAY - FRIDAY June 8 - 11 
             Scholastic Book Fair   

   WEDNESDAY - June 9 
              Stage production/dress-up parade 

    FRIDAY June 9 
           Interschool Cross Country @Pingelly 

Dear Parents, Carers and Community Members 

 

We have had another eventful few weeks at Pingelly PS and the calendar continues to keep filling up!  

We hosted our annual Cross Country event at the PRACC last Friday 

and I was most impressed by the determination and persistence that 

our students demonstrated to complete the course, as well as the  

level of encouragement and support that they gave each other. Thank 

you to those parents who attended to support each child over the line 

also!  

On Monday, Ms Dodd, Mrs Charissa Parsons and myself had the    

privilege of attending the Dream and Lead Youth Conference with our 

student councillors. The event was held at the Convention Centre in 

Perth and was attended by hundreds of student leaders from across 

the state. Our students learnt about what constitutes good leadership 

and also learnt some important lessons about how to grow their own 

skills as leaders. Thank you to Mrs Parsons and Ms Dodd for their 

‘creative driving’ in peak hour traffic and for getting our students 

home safely to Pingelly.   

Just a reminder that the EARBUS will be on site tomorrow and will be 

conducting hearing checks with our students.  

I’m looking forward to seeing many of you next Thursday as we come 

together as a community to walk through Pingelly in support of        

Reconciliation. 

 

Until then, take care..Sam 



Faction Cross-Country Results 

 1st 2nd 3rd 4th 

Year 5/6 boys Kobi B Marcus L Samuel P Taj D-S 

Year 5/6 girls Ava H Annalyce P Miranda P Imogen W 

Year 3/4 boys Jace H Flynn M Clay H Logan M 

Year 3/4 girls Jenaveve P Sofia O Phoebe K-M Penelope W 

Year 1/2 boys Tristan T Max M Rocco P Carnera W 

Year 1/2 girls Belle H Emma D Summer M Lucy P 

WINNING FACTION 

FALCONS 171 

EAGLES 81 

HAWKS 74 

Congratulations to everyone involved in last Friday’s Faction Cross-country. The glorious weather enticed lots of   

parents and spectators to come along and enjoy the event. A very high level of sportsmanship from all students was 

demonstrated throughout the day. There was some very exciting running amongst the competitors, with a special 

mention to Ava H who threw everything in to her race. After a brief recovery she was back encouraging and     

screaming for her team.  

A highlight of the day was witnessing every child finish their race. That’s a fantastic effort across the school. 

Students in the first four placements will make up the team to represent Pingelly PS  in the  Interschool cross country 

to be held in Pingelly on June 11. Keep the date free! 

Well done to FALCONS who won the team event with 171 points! 

CHAPLAIN’S CHATTER 
One of the most difficult things I have discovered in life is to pick yourself up after receiving a 

setback, especially if you have placed a lot of effort into that particular project in the first 

place. To face rejection and criticism can leave us feeling confused and frustrated.                                                                                                                                                

At some stage in our journey it can happen to most of us.                                                                    

During a setback, it’s okay to feel hurt and despondent for a short period of time, however at 

some stage we probably need to accept and start over, hopefully a little wiser for the experience.                           

I’ve heard it said that accepting we have failed is a key ingredient for future success because it can push us to work 

harder to prove to others that we can succeed. If we use a setback to motivate us, what we can achieve as a result, 

can be something quite special. So while it’s never ideal to be told our efforts don’t meet the expectation of others, 

please take it on the chin, dust yourself off and give it another go.                                                         Chaplain Doug. 

Some of the team members who will be representing PPS  

at the upcoming Inter-school Cross Country on June 11. 



SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR IS COMING!  

 

Discover a whole galaxy of books!  

 

 
 
 

BOOK FAIR OPEN FROM -  TUESDAY JUNE 8 TO FRIDAY JUNE 11 
 
 

* *  WEDNESDAY JUNE 9  - SPECIAL EVENT * * 

                   STARTING AT 9.30AM IN THE UNDERCOVER AREA   
 

 

 Stage production of  GIVE ME SOME SPACE by the Year 5/6 class  

 Followed by the space themed DRESS-UP PARADE 
                                                     ( IT’S TIME TO GET YOUR SPACE THEMED COSTUME SORTED ) 

 Afterwards, Milo & Muffins will be on sale by our fabulous P&C association  

  Then…. come & check out the great range of books at our book fair in the library                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EVERYONE IS INVITED TO ATTEND 



BOOK FAIR SPECIAL EVENT 

MILO & MUFFINS  

Please fill out a form for each  

individual child and return it to 

the class teacher, accompanied 

with the money. 

Please return forms to school by  

Friday June 4. 

 

Some of our medal recipients from the                                                         

Faction Cross-Country event held last Friday. 

Thank you to those who contributed photos for the newsletter. 

 

Pingelly PS is proud to be involved in National Reconciliation Week by        

gathering together on Thursday June 3 at 10am and walking through 

the town to the Pingelly Recreation and Cultural Centre.  

A short assembly will be conducted including an Acknowledgement of     

Country, a song in Noongar language sung by our school choir and a             

traditional Aboriginal dance will be performed by a local dance troupe. 

Mr Malcolm Jetta will address the gathering, talking about the           

significance of Reconciliation Week. 

Morning tea for students, staff and community members will be served 

after the assembly. 

Following morning tea, students will engage in activities organised by        

community groups. 

We welcome all community members to this event. 



DAY DATE EVENT CALENDAR 
THURSDAY May 27 Numbat Incursion 

THURSDAY June 3 Reconciliation walk to the PRACC 

MONDAY June 7 Western Australia Day  - NO SCHOOL 

TUESDAY - FRIDAY June 8 - June 11 Scholastic Book Fair 

WEDNESDAY June 9      SPACE dress-up parade and stage production 

FRIDAY June 11 Interschool Cross Country @ Pingelly 

FRIDAY June 25 Primary Winters Sports Day @ York 

Come and learn more about these beautiful 

little fellas!  

Numbats are our school emblem and there is so much 

to learn about them! 

Each class will have an individual session with       

Christine, from the Peel-Harvey Catchment Council 

and Project Numbat, talking about all things Numbat! 

If you would like to join in on one of the sessions, 

please call the front office on 9887 2000. 

 

A REMINDER TO EVERYONE THAT    

MONDAY JUNE 7 IS WA DAY. 

THERE IS NO SCHOOL ON THAT DAY. 

Xavier and Summer represented the Pingelly Primary 

School Choir on Saturday, singing the national        

anthem before the AFL Indigenous round at the 

league football game in Brookton! They did amazing!     

Thank you Kristy Jetta for the opportunity. 


